
 

 

 

Toys for Tots 
2018 Toy Drive 

 
Waltham Fire Department is proud to team up with the USMC and Toys for Tots! 

 

Please consider buying and dropping off a toy for a child in need. 

 

WFD will be accepting toys at all 6 of our stations until December 12, 2018. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 

 
For questions or for more information contact Lt. Garry Jackson - 781-314-3710. 


